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Dear Families,

You all are probably well aware of your child’s excitement of the arrival of snow.  We would like to take the children outside as much as possible to enjoy the winter weather (we stay inside when the temperature and/or wind chill is below 26 degrees).
 Please be sure that your child brings a heavy coat, boots, gloves/mittens, snow pants and a hat each day.  If your child does not have snow pants, a pair of sweat pants will be fine to wear over your child’s pants.  If you have an extra pair of snow pants and would like to leave them at school, that would be great. 

We are looking forward to a great winter with your children!







Thank You,






The Kindergarten Teachers
